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QUALITY POLICY STATEMENT  
 
PSAB Australia Pty Ltd is committed to satisfying the requirements and needs of its 
clients. This commitment to quality is aimed to ensure our staff understand these needs 
and requirements and are competent in their role. We understand that consistently 
meeting client’s needs and requirements and by maintaining a high standard of quality 
services, is essential to the successful future of PSAB Australia Pty Ltd. 
 
PSAB Australia Pty Ltd.’s objectives are as follows: 
 

• Define roles and responsibilities for Quality. 
• Develop, implement, and continuously improve the effectiveness and efficiency 

of our management system in conformance with AS/NZS ISO 27001. 
• Comply with applicable stator obligations, standards, codes of practices and 

other regulatory requirements. 
 
PSAB Australia Pty Ltd will implement a comprehensive review process that will 
determine the requirements and needs of our clients, and we will work consistently to 
meet those requirements and needs in full, on time and with budgetary constraints. 
 
PSAB Australia Pty Ltd will provide our customers with high standard services applying 
our quality processes to all works which extends to all facets of the company’s 
operations. 
 
We will only engage ins suppliers and subcontractors who provides us with high quality 
services and materials and who is suitably insured. 
 
We will establish and maintain quality control mechanisms for all our suppliers and 
subcontractors o our high standard is always upheld, PSAB Australia Pty Ltd is 
committed to continual review of the skills and understanding of our staff. 
 
We are committed to ensuring our staff are provided with appropriate training and 
resources necessary to perform their work to ensure they fully understand their 
responsibilities in meeting the clients’ requirements and needs. 
 
We will maintain a workplace and environment where continuous improvement in our 
systems, products and services is embraced. 
 
PSAB Australia Pty Ltd will continue to monitor and review this policy on a regular basis 
to ensure that the policy and underlying quality management system continues to meet 
the international quality standards and the high expectations of our clients, staff, 
suppliers, sub-contractors, the community, and all other stakeholders. 
 
This policy is fully supported by both the PSAB Australia Pty Ltd Board and Senior 
Leadership Team. 
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